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ANZAC Day 
We would like to acknowledge Isabella, and Lucas for participating in the 
ANZAC service during the school holidays. We also received many positive 
comments about the art work we displayed in the hall. Thank you to Kelly 
and Sophie for their work with the students on this. 
 

Life Education Van 

Miss Edlin was here with Harold the giraffe in Week 1. Students completed 

two sessions in the mobile classroom as well as a whole school karaoke 
time. The curriculum content area covered was focused around body            
systems and being a good friend.  

 

Working Bee 
The Board of Trustees has scheduled a Working Bee for Sunday 19 May 
starting at 10:00am. An email will be sent out to school families asking 
about their availability for this so that tasks can be assigned in the lead up 
and following the main Working Bee. 
 

Ice Skating 

This year we are trialling arranging for a bus to take our Year 1 - Year 4 
students to ice skating each week alongside a smaller number of staff and 
parent help vehicles. The first session will be on Friday 24 May, leaving 
school at 12:15pm. We are planning to be back at school at 3:00pm. 
Transport permission forms will be sent home next week.    

 

Ski Camp 
If you would like to put your name forward to be considered as a Parent 
Help for the Year 5 - Year 8 ski camp this year, please email Gorettie and 
let her know by 9:00am Monday 13 May. The date for Ski Camp is  
Wednesday 24 July to Friday 26 July. 
 

Cross Country 

The school Cross Country will be held at Paradise on Thursday 6 June. We 
will be leaving school at 11:30am to go out to Paradise and a BBQ lunch 
will be on offer at the conclusion of the races. Students have started their 
Cross Country training in preparation for this event.  

 
Student of the Week 

 

 
Paula, Kelly, Sophie, Michelle and Gorettie 





KIA ORA 
 
Sign ups are now live on our website for our Term 2 Year 7&8 Nights Whoop Whoop! 
 
Come and join the fun with us this term for 4 epic nights of activities - We are sticking with 
our new format of having themed nights which worked well last term. 
 
The theme for this term is 'Get to know each other' - We're hoping your youth will rise to 
the challenge to expand their social circle & make new connections with peers! Yay!  
 
Sign up quickly to avoid missing out on these epic activities! 
 
All details can be found on our website. Click on each activity to find out more about the 
night. 
 
Year 7 & 8 Nights - Term 2 2024 - Whakatipu Youth Trust  

https://theyouthbooth.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d91e9927a2968a3d24fc60b94&id=e0f144eb3c&e=5782ec8f00


Head of the Lake art competition  

Details: 
 
Create a picture using the theme ‘What does the Head of the Lake mean 
to you?’.  
Show us what you love about the Head of the Lake! Be creative — your 
art could be a painting, drawing, collage or anything else you choose. 
  
The top entries will receive a voucher for books or art supplies, and have 
their artwork featured in the ORC’s Head of Lake Whakatipu natural               
hazards adaptation strategy. 
  
Drop the completed form attached and your artwork into collection        
boxes at Glenorchy Primary School or Glenorchy Motors, or send via 
email (details in Ts & Cs on reverse) to headofthelake@orc.govt.nz by    
12 noon Thursday, 9 May 2024. 

Who can enter?  
Children and young people aged 17 and under. 
Entry requirements: Artwork must fit in the space provided below. Please 
ensure scanned images of the artwork are high resolution (minimum 
300dpi) if sending via email. 
 
Ps.. You can pick up a printed copy of the entry form from the School             
foyer before Friday, 12th April and after the school break.  
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